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03/12/2022  12:13:182022/4821/L COMMNT David Thomas

According to the Parkhill and Upper Park Conservation Area Appraisal and Management Strategy, Hay Mews 

are buildings that make a positive contribution, but are not listed.  This application should therefore be for 

planning approval rather than listed building consent.

David Thomas

Chair

BCAAC
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